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September 29, 2014 

 
 
 
 
To All Banks in the 
Twelfth Federal Reserve District 
 
The Federal Reserve Bank of San Francisco, acting under delegated authority, has approved the 
application of Friendly Hills Bank, Whittier, California, for membership in the Federal Reserve System. 
 
Friendly Hills Bank, which is in our Los Angeles zone, will retain ABA transit number 122244249 and the 
encoded routing symbol 90-4424 / 1222. 
 

 
Executive Officers 

 
Jeffrey K. Ball, President, Chief Executive Officer, and Director 

Elisabeth M. Buckingham, Executive Vice President and Chief Operating Officer 
Daniel L. Erickson, Executive Vice President and Chief Financial Officer 

L.E. (Bill) Thackery, Executive Vice President, Chief Credit Officer, and Director 
 

Directors 
 

W.C. (Chris) Greenbeck, Chairman 
Richard A. Casford 

Robert L. Haendiges 
Janice A. Legoza 
Kent A. Roberts 
D.E. (Bill) Wood 

 

 
It is a pleasure to welcome this bank to membership in the Federal Reserve System. 
 
 

Very truly yours, 
 

 
JOHN C. WILLIAMS 
President and 
Chief Executive Officer 

 


